From: Lynch, Terry

Sent: Tuesday, 25 March 2008 10:01 a.m.

To: 'Ken.Kirkpatrick@dpmc.govt.nz'

Subject: Proposal to amend Scction 13 of the Fisheries Act
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The attached briefing document provides you with information’ oman urgent <\ e S
problem with the Fisheries Act 1996 identified in a recent re@?ﬁ;\of\é Minister] \17/\«
decision on catch limits by the High Court. In respons Lo advice’on thggal \
implications of the Court findings, we were asked to<p} are an urgerit. for
Cabinet and scek to involve other agencies in _.ub/s'eq ages/of:t ﬁ:xsor:ess to
address this problem. < \)

The Minister of Fisheries, with Cabinet endgtsement,has a _.<\1:af-a’ proposal
for amendment of the Act be prepared urge /) The MIr{,,s i’d like to
ensure that agencies with an |ntere_.t e hav opportumty to
engage in the process, despite wha [Nnewvitably be a\cmessed timeframe,
to ensure that: Q% <D\ \\ $

¢+ The probl emszmth\em arexww\i:b\)&ued and understood
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o Interested) arttes have ot.tumt to contribute to the solution
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. Ageﬂﬁea = ovnd%\lnth_ap ropriate information on both the
proces?g ing fo ,an‘d the progress made.

The Ministry will pro an eaf por'tunsty to meet with government agency

staff to provrd Ieﬂn ‘s er any questions. We will lel you know

when thigis cl'(l ed orr’é w @ an initial indication of interest from

agencieia/?

/ O\
For%d tn/ymrxgg@gement in addressing this matter over the coming

/We“-‘\kb\ / \
X@’{ gageryent wrﬁh\&akeholders on this matter will need to be deait with
//-\ [Iy \that until we have determined a process and advised

\&akeholders t\h\t\}hls material is not discussed with anyone outside relevant
% gover ﬁnénLagencnes

/’ a‘;ﬂés’fo\vyour help.
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. /Terry Lynch
Policy Manager

(04) 8194638



